
Woodlands’Newsletter  12th March 
2021 

 

Dear families, 

Welcome Back!!- It has been such a wonderful week with the children back. They 
have filled the school with smiles, energy and laughter. 

A huge thank you to everyone for your help and support with sticking to gate 
times, helping the children be prepared for school and for your support of our 
amazing staff. Please continue to drop off and collect the children AT their 
allocated time to avoid any grouping or mixing of children at the gates. 

The children have enjoyed being back, meeting their friends, catching up with 
their teacher and getting stuck into all types of learning. 

The teachers have planned many practical engaging activities both inside and 
outside including Forest Days and Commando Joe days over the next few weeks. 

The children have also been reminded that they can talk to any adult or write a 
note for the class ‘chatterbox’ if they have any concerns 

Thank you from The Woodlands Team 

Contact us :  Breakfast club bookings bc@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

All other enquiries: office@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk   
Telephone : 01827 429020 (office open 8.00am — 4.00pm) 

School Website 

www.woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Well done to our WOW workers– see the powerpoint on the website 

Class Week End-
ing: 05.03.21 

Week Ending: 
12.03.21 Class Week End-

ing: 05.03.21 
Week Ending: 

12.03.21 Class Week End-
ing: 05.03.21 

Rec Sch Alfie J  Nikola and  
Jimmy Maple  -  Damian Pine Home  Darci 

Rec Home Olivia  N/A  Spruce Frankie G  Alyssa Elm Home Kyle J 

Pine Remy   Rocco Willow Max  Riley C  Willow Home Kacey 

Elm -  Casper  Chestnut  -  Riley Spruce Home Charlie S 

Birch Sch Faith O  Whole Class  Redwood  Joe W Tianna A-C  Chestnut 
Home Amira 

Birch Home Lucy G - Aspen Robbie Miley Aspen Home Eloise 

      
Redwood 

Home Molly 

Competitions - Well done to all of the winners! 

Reading –Evalae Amiss 

Science- Reception- Jackson C  
               Year 1 and 2- Dexter B 
               Year 3 and 4- Freya A 
               Year 5 and 6- Cody R 

Congratulations! 

Mrs Davies is having a baby—we congratulate her and her family. Mrs Davies 
will start maternity after the May half term. 

Maths— Champion  Charlie S  
            Year 1 and 2 - Tobias Y 
            Year 3 and 4 - Charlie S 



Reduce the Risk COVID 

 Stick to the gate times above– DO NOT BE EARLY or LATE  

 Please continue to follow all COVID safety guidelines at home  

 Please follow government rule of 1– no groups 

 Please social distance at the gate area– KEEP 2m apart 

 Please do not stand within 2m of  staff 

 Please only come to the office if NEEDED and wear a mask  

Simplified Lunch Menu 

Please note that there will be a simplified Lunch Menu until Easter 

Monday– PIZZA          Tuesday CHICKEN BURGER  

Wednesday ROAST TURKEY            Thursday PASTA/Hot Dog               Friday FISH FINGERS 

If your child does not like the day’s choice please make sure that they are sent with a packed 
lunch. 

Comic Relief  March 19th 2021 

Join us for a day of laughs fun and fundraising on  

Friday the 19th March 

We will all be dressing as SUPERHEROES and VILLAINS-
please donate at least £1 on the Friday  

Red Noses will be on sale all next week-£2 for Comic Re-

Request 

If anybody has any paving slabs that the school could use please contact the office. 

We are continually improving our outdoor learning areas and extra slabs would really 
help. Thank you 

Please ensure that the children have a water bottle [named] with 
only WATER to help with hydration during the day. Children need 
to drink regularly as part of staying healthy Other drinks are not 
permitted in the bottles as this can lead to sticky areas in the 

classrooms. 

School Forest Days: 

Monday 29th March — Years 3 and 4         Tuesday 30th March — Reception 

Wednesday 31st March — Year 1 and 2      Thursday 1st April — Years 5 and 6 


